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IN THIS ISSUE:

What a crazy and unprecedented time that we are experiencing. To say that we are
humbled as we continue to do what we love is an understatement. We appreciate
each and every one of your kind words and thoughts. I want to personally let you
know that we are OK. We are spending a lot of time getting you re-booked,
processing cancellations when needed, and booking new trips. The three of us have
been "all hands on deck" since the virus started and I am very thankful for our
fantastic team. If you know of anyone that does not have an agent representing their
best interests or anyone that is frustrated with their current situation, please let them
know that we are fee free and ready to assist. We are helping quite a lot of travelers
that are not our original clients because they are stuck and have no idea how to
navigate their travel that has been affected. I am so glad that we are able to assist
and take some burden away during this very stressful situation. If there is anything
that we can do for you, please let us know as we are available around the clock. Take
care of yourselves so that we may enjoy our future adventures!

A MESSAGE FROM OUR FOUNDER
Stephanie Ellis, CTIE, VTA, TAE

The most beautiful things in life are
not things. They're people, places,
memories and pictures. They're feelings
and moments, and smiles and laughter.
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TAKE A BACKYARD
VACATION

by Ariana Crabtree

Create a backyard scavenger hunt or use this template to help.

Make bird feeders for our feathered friends.

Have a wonderful picnic in your yard.

Simply take a look around your yard and look for the things that we are often too
busy to notice such as toad houses, spider webs, bird nests... you never know
what you might find.

It is not easy being cooped up inside all
day, especially with the additional stress
from uncertainty of the virus. Those with
children and grandchildren staying with us
have an additional worry of easing their
fears. There are things that you can do
though to keep things fun and distracting
without leaving your home.

"The only way to
make sense out
of change is to
plunge into it,

move with it and
join the dance."



-Alan Watts

https://simpleasthatblog.com/printable-nature-scavenger-hunt/
https://simpleasthatblog.com/kid-friendly-bread-and-peanut-butter-bird-feeder/
https://www.chatelaine.com/home-decor/host-a-picnic-in-your-own-backyard-decor-tips-and-recipes/
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TRIP SPOTLIGHT:
IRISH SPENDOR

The tour price includes
roundtrip air, six breakfasts,
two specialty dinners, and all

admittances for only $2999 per
person.



You can add cancel for any

reason and receive a full
refund for $399 per person.



Deposits are only $500 per

person with final payment due
on August 28, 2020. 



Spaces are limited, so don't

wait! 

Join us from October 27 - November 3,
2020 as we travel with Collette Tours to
the beautiful Ireland. We will be seeing all
f the must sees including Dublin,
Kingscourt, Tullamore, Cliffs of Mohr, Ennis,
the Dingle Peninsula, Kilarney, Blarney
Castle, and Cashel. On the tour we will be
spending one night at Cabra Castle,
enjoying whiskey at one of the famous
distilleries, and visiting a working dairy
farm.
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@TR4VELGIRL

@TR4VELGIRL

@TR4VELGIRL

8 N. 3RD ST. 
SUITE 402
LAFAYETTE, IN 47901

765-273-5631

INFO@TR4VELGIRL.COM

HTTPS://TR4VELGIRL.COM


